
 
 

Chappy Cell Committee 
 

10/29/15 Gurnitz, Filley, Kennedy. Becker -  Darack and Cobb by phone guest Smadback  
Subcommittee update. Nothing other than what was in Enright's report /letter.  
Bob reviewed basics of the Tower proposal. Question about AT&T will need to be put in writing.  
It was asked if there was any more of a commitment from Verizon on allowing other carriers to 
hook into their  DAS system, if constructed. Still not completely clear.. There was discussion 
about the merits of Verizon over AT&T based on who could commit and when and what level of 
service could be expected for the Island. Arthur asked question about money commitment from 
both groups. The issue of commitment for DAS was a concern for him as they did not have a 
clear commitment of budget.  A discussion about the history of Tower proposals and issues 
surrounding it followed. A discussion of the existing tower at the Fynbo property followed, as 
well as a review of the coverage maps created by AT&T for a possible tower in that area. 
In the end it was unanimously agreed to have Grain and others pursue the possibility of using 
the Fynbo tower directly with him. The Committee would step back and wait until the activity 
from those groups either presented a proposal or things fall apart. 
 
Approved 6/15/17 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


